Malo e lelei / Talofa lava / Namaste / Tena koutou katoa / Hello
Kia ora Parents/Caregivers
As of 11.59pm on Sunday 14th February, 2021 we will move into Level 3. If you are an essential worker you can still send your child or children to school. There will be some staff on site to cater for these students. Otherwise please keep your child or children at home for the next three days. We will keep you updated as time goes by about further time in Level 3.

Kia ora Students
I have set up this online home learning folder for you. You can complete activities from this online learning folder in three block intervals. You can write your answers into a spare book and return it to school when we are allowed to return. Alternatively you can email your answers, videos, or photographs to me. My contact details are: 
Phone number: 0210784699
School email: hkahui@pukekohenorth.school.nz

	Block One
	Maths activities

	Block Two 
	Reading and writing activities

	Block Three
	Science, Technology and The Arts activities



These activities are designed to fit into your daily family routine.I would like the students to choose activities that they would like to work on and try to make it as fun as possible. 
Until we meet again at school, stay safe in your Whanau bubbles.
Nga mihi
Whaea Hayley
Room 5
